
St. James Armenian Apostolic Church 
 

Cordially invites you and your family to a presentation 
 

 

about the book by Dr. Abraham Terian “Macarius of Jerusalem: Letter to 

the Armenians”: its text and significance for liturgical studies. 
 

 

 
 

"The Letter of Macarius of Jerusalem to the Armenians:  

The Earliest Document Witnessing to Armenian Christianity" 
   

by Jesse Yeprem Arlen 
 

 

 

Sunday, May 29, 2016 

After Badarak 
 

 

 

 

St. James Armenian Church 

816 Clark Street, Evanston, IL 

Tel: (847) 864-6263 www.stjamesevanston.org 


